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Let’s hope it’s a great weekend! 

 

 

C.Marston 

 

Class Highlights of the Week! 

Class 1 

Very obviously, this week’s highlight has been the theatre trip! 

Class 2 

Class 2’s class spelling champion being crowned as the overall 

champion speller in the school.  

Class 3 

Class 3 have this week enjoyed their role as roving reporters, 

reporting on the Viking invasion at Lindisfarne. I’m sure the 

children loved writing about all the gore and violence! 

Class 4 

The children have enjoyed recreating pieces of art created by 

famous black artists. Their work is great. Hopefully, you’ll get a 

chance to see at the Christmas Museum next Thursday! 

 

 

 

 

WB 12th December – Christmas Week 

13th December @6pm – Christingle at the 

church – parents and grandparents invited 

14th December – Christmas lunch day 

15th December – Christmas Museum 

@2:30pm 

15th December – Christmas PTA Disco 

16th December – Shooting Stars Panto 

16th December – PTA Christmas Party 

16th December – last day of Term 2. 3:10pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stars of the Week 

 

EYFS Blake 

1 Marcus 

2 Zachary 

3 Brandon 

4 Elyssia 

5 Ellis 

6 Miller 

Well done to our Stars this week!  

Great work! 

IN GOD’S EYES, EVERYONE IS 

SPECIAL 

Our Learning Values 

Positive Resourceful

 Innovative Determined      

Engaged 

 

 

Christmas Museum – 15th Dec 

@2:30pm 

This will be a chance for you to 

look at your child’s work. We 

hope to see you there.   

Head of School Message Board 

EYFS Trip to the theatre 

This week, the children went on their very 

first school trip. They went to the 

Gulbenkian Theatre in Canterbury to watch 

‘Under the Light of the Frozen Moon’. I 

have heard it was a great trip and the 

children represented our school 

impeccably.  

Can I say a huge thank you to all the 

parents for helping with transport. The 

children had a wonderfully memorable 

time due to parents giving up their 

valuable time – thank you.  

 

 

 

 

 Toodai, wee helld ower Spelling Bee 

fighnl and the chiljrun did 

wundafulee! 

Well dun evreewon! 

 

https://www.monkton.kent.sch.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/MonktonCEP

